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I am concerned that the proposed raising of the dam wall will have a negative impact on the 
surrounding environment, wildlife and waterways. I am also concerned that the decision is being 

made without sufficient information and research into the potential.impacts. The wishes of local 
indigenous people have not been sufficiently considered and it appears that their participation in 
review processes has been limited, for example by being given unreasonably short notice to attend 
meetings. This is a change that cannot be altered and the impacts will be also unalterable. It is 

hard to find any good reason for making this potentially devastating environmental decision. The 
dam wall should not be raised. 

 


